
 

CC: Christiane Wong – OEB Information Administrator  

 
February 27, 2015 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 
Re: Response to Draft Decision and Rate Order 
 OEB File Number EB-2014-0118 – 2015 Distribution Rate Application 
 
 
On February 19, 2015, the Board Secretary issued a Draft Decision and Rate Order 
regarding Wasaga Distribution Inc.’s (WDI) Incentive Rate Mechanism Adjustment 
Application for 2015 Distribution Rates (EB-2014-0118). In accordance with this letter, 
the Applicant has reviewed the information and is of the opinion that both the “Draft 
Decision Rate Order” and the Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges are accurate and 
complete. The Applicant acknowledges that approval of Hydro One’s Sub-Transmission 
rates for 2015 is pending (EB-2013-0416) and consequently: 
 

a)  Retail Transmission Service Rates (RTSRs) will be updated in the Rate Generator 
Model once finalized; and 

b)  The billing rates in the Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges may be different to those 
that will be provided in the Applicant’s Final Decision and Rate Order. 

 
An electronic copy of this response has been filed on the OEB’s RESS site. 
 
Should the Board or Board Staff have any questions regarding this matter please contact 
Joanne Tackaberry at j.tackaberry@wasagadist.ca or 705-429-2517.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Joanne Tackaberry, CPA, CGA 
Director of Finance 
Wasaga Distribution Inc. 
P.O. Box 20 
Wasaga Beach, ON 
L9Z 1A2 

mailto:j.tackaberry@wasagadist.ca

